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Old	Crystal	Bay	Road,	from	Wayzata	Boulevard	to	6th	
Avenue	North,	is	set	to	be	fully	reconstructed,	widened,	
with	turn	lane	additions	to	help	improve	traffic	flow	
along	the	corridor.	Work	includes	watermain	
replacement,	storm	sewer	replacement	and	
improvements,	and	full	reconstruction	of	the	pavement	
surface.	Curb	and	gutter	will	be	added	to	portions	of	
the	roadway	along	with	sections	of	a	center	median	and	
street	lighting.	Additionally,	entrances	to	school	
parking	areas	will	be	reconstructed	to	better	
accommodate	traffic	flow.	

		

If	you	have	specific	access	concerns	or	questions	that	
need	to	be	addressed,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	
the	project	hotline	at	the	number	below.	

			

*Please	note	that	all	scheduling	claims	are	subject	to	change.	

WEEK OF JUNE 25

Curb	 and	 sidewalk	 removals	 were	 completed	 in	 the	
elementary	and	high	school	parking	 lots.	Storm	sewer	
has	been	constructed	 from	CSAH	 6	 to	 the	High	School	
and	they	are	making	progress	to	the	south	on	watermain	
construction.	Subgrade	replacement	on	the	roadway	has	
been	completed	from	CSAH	6	to	the	Ice	Arena/Ball	Park	
entrance.	If	you	need	to	access	those	facilities,	please	do	
so	 from	 CSAH	 6.	 All	 other	 school	 facilities	 should	 be	
accessed	 via	Wayzata	Boulevard	 for	 the	 remainder	 of	
this	week.	

UPDATES

To	sign	up	 for	email	updates,	go	to	 the	City’s	website	
(www.ci.orono.mn.us),	City	Projects,	 then	Old	Crystal	
Bay	Road.	Then	just	click	on	“EMAIL	UPDATE	SIGN-UP”	

	

		YES. WE HAVE TWITTER.	

For	periodic	updates,	follow	
@OronoRoads	

		YES. WE HAVE EMAIL UPDATES.	

			

WEEK OF JUNE 25

The	 contractor	 will	 continue	 with	 watermain	 and	
storm	sewer	construction	 through	 the	middle	school	
and	high	 school	 entrances.	Another	 crew	will	 follow	
close	 behind,	 building	 the	 roadway.	 Additionally,	
subgrade	 replacement	 will	 take	 place	 in	 impacted	
areas	of	the	middle	school	and	high	school	parking	lots.		
	
During	utility	construction,	there	will	be	brief	closures	
of	middle	school	and	high	school	entrances.	There	will	
always	be	at	least	one	access	point	open.	
	
It	is	advised	to	continue	accessing	school	facilities	from	
Wayzata	 Boulevard	 for	 the	 week	 of	 July	 2nd.	 Those	
accessing	 the	 Ice	 Arena	 or	 Ball	 Park,	 should	 utilize	
CSAH	6.	
	

Project Hotline
612-554-5855


